
Comment on Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR for Renewable Energy 

 

Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
 
As a resident of Oklahoma wanting my city to be able to purchase renewable energy from the energy 
market, it is my interest to have Ohio take action to generate renewable energy. Otherwise, Oklahoma 
and Ohio will be competing to purchase what is available on the market, and the price will go up for all.  
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Robert Hamm   
848 Fox Ridge Drive  
Edmond, OK 73034  
robert-hamm@ouhsc.edu  
(405) 359-9438  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 

Consumer Service Division 

Memorandum 

 

CASE ID: 00240162 

COMPANY:  

CUSTOMER: Lois Hornbostel  

ADDRESS: , ,  

SERVICE ADDRESS: Refused, Refused, Refused 

AIQ: Ohio Power Company 

NIQ:  

  

DOCKETING CASE #:  18-0501-EL-FOR 

 

SUBJECT: Ohio Power Company - Regarding PUCO 

 

I am writing to support AEP's proposal for new clean energy projects. Projects that would create 

new manufacturing jobs make Ohio a solar leader in the Midwest and protect our environment. 

AEP's renewable energy projects would lower our bills, help reduce pollution, bring many 

needed jobs to Ohio where people are facing tough economic times. I worked in health care for 

40 years as a clinical laboratory scientist. 

  

Please docket the above comments in the case number above. 
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